Republic of the Philippines
PHILIPPINE HEART CENTER

East Avenue, Quezon City 1100, Philippines
Telephone No. 925-2401 to 50 www.phc.gov.ph

NOA.004.18
January 31, 2018

NOTICE OF AWARD

VICENTE ESPERANZA 111

Account Manager

XITRIX COMPUTER CORPORATION
23 Detroit St., Cubao

Quezon City

Dear Ms. Esperanza:

This is to inform you that as a result of the public bidding conducted last November 9, 2017, relative
to the Project, re: 65 units Computer System, is hereby awarded to you as the Single
Calculated/Rated and Responsive Bid (SCRB) at bid offer of Php P2,274,675.00..

Please acknowledge agreement to the contents of this “NOTICE OF AWARD” by signing under the
word “CONFORME” below and return the original to us within five (5) working days from receipt
hereof.

Also, you are hereby required to provide within ten (10) days the performance security in the form and
the amount stipulated in the Instruction to Bidders. Failure to provide the performance security shall
constitute sufficient ground for cancellation of the award and forfeiture of the bid security.

Very truly yours,

%«
JOEI/M. ABANILLA, MD.
Exefutive Director

ONF

VICENTE ESPERANZA 111
Account Manager

IMPORTANT:
FAILURE TO RETURN THIS DOCUMENT WITHIN FIVE (5) WORKING DAYS FORM RECEIPT SHALL RESULT IN THE CANCELLATION OF
THE AWARD. PLEASE SEND BACK TO BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE ASAP.

“A PHIC Accredited Health Care Provider”



